Intake policy:
The goal of Shar-Pei Rescue of VA (SPRVA) is to help rehabilitate and re-home shelter Shar-Pei, Shar-Pei in situations of cruelty and neglect, and Shar-Pei from families that can no longer care for them.  
SPRVA is contacted by shelters, other rescues and dog owners who need to re-home their dog.  SPRVA will take custody of a healthy, sick or injured dog as long as the dog is deemed non-aggressive, the dog gets along with other dogs and there is a foster home available or short term boarding available, until a foster home opens up.  
 

